
Residents  respond  with
kindness  and  lots  of
donations for Marine families
Toy Drive
Gifts are flooding in for the 1/5 Marines Toy drive.Volunteers
have collected well over four boxes full with plenty of time
still left to contribute.

The city of Costa Mesa and the Costa Mesa Military Affairs
Team are currently seeking donations of new, unwrapped toys
for  the  children  of  the  city’s  adopted  1st  Battalion  5th
Marine Regiment.

The collected toys will be given to the children at the Marine
unit’s annual Christmas Carnival held at Camp Pendleton.

Donations can be dropped off at City Hall in the foot locker
located in the first floor lobby until Friday, Dec. 8, 2017.

Click here for more information.
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